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 Tuesday 26th November 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
We are very excited that once again, the time has come for our EYFS and KS1 Christmas 
Play- Everyone Loves a Baby! It is on Monday 16Monday 16Monday 16Monday 16thththth    December at 2pmDecember at 2pmDecember at 2pmDecember at 2pm at St Andrew and 
St Patrick Church at Elveden and we can’t wait to see you all there! All children will need All children will need All children will need All children will need 
to be collected from church at 3pmto be collected from church at 3pmto be collected from church at 3pmto be collected from church at 3pm    if you are not attendingif you are not attendingif you are not attendingif you are not attending....        
Could all costumes be brought to school in a named carrier bag by Wednesday 4th 

December at the latest (Squirrel and Fox class).  
 
Dress rehearsalsDress rehearsalsDress rehearsalsDress rehearsals        
Thursday 12Thursday 12Thursday 12Thursday 12thththth    DecemberDecemberDecemberDecember- Squirrel and Fox class children will need to be dropped at the 
church at 9am9am9am9am (in their costumes) with all their school belongings ready for the day 
ahead. They will need their Christmas jumpers in their bags on this day and they will 
return to school for Christmas lunch. Siblings will still need to be dropped at school by 
8:50am in their Christmas jumpers. 
Please remember it is our collective worship (children only)at the church on Thursday 12th 
at 2pm so you will need to collect all children from the church at 3pm. 
 
Friday Friday Friday Friday 13131313thththth    DecemberDecemberDecemberDecember- All classes will need to be dropped at the church at 9am, again 
Squirrel and Fox class need to be in their costumes. Friday will be collection from school 
as normal.   
 
Yours Sincerely,  
Miss Greenhill & Miss Crosby 


